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Investigation into the market for the supply of fur animal food in the Greek 

territory 

The Hellenic Competition Commission (hereinafter the “HCC”) will convene on January 

28th, 2020 based on the related Statement of Objection, in order to decide whether there is 

a breach of Article 2 L. 3959/2011 by MAVIZ SA following a complaint by A. K.  

According to the Statement of Objections, MAVIZ’s behavior did not amount to an abuse 

under Article 2 L. 3959/2011 and there is no need for further action by the HCC in the 

present case with respect to the aforementioned company under Article 102 TFEU. 

It should be noted that the Opinion is not binding on the HCC, which will decide on 

the basis of the available facts and the views of the parties.  

 


